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S1-3 HAYWARD REPORT FOCUS GROUPS 
Groups of S1-3 pupils have been selected to participate in focus groups on the Hayward 
Report with Miss MacDonald. This will consist of an interactive quiz to share your opinions on 
various ideas which we will share with you during the session. 
 
S1 - Monday  
S2 - Tuesday 
S3 - Wednesday 
 
Reg Teachers will read the list of the selected pupils who should come down to the Bitesite 
for the Start of Period 7 on their allocated day. 
Miss MacDonald 
 
HOUSE COMPETITION - PENICUIK SUMMER BAKE OFF- Calling all Bakers! 
You are invited to participate in the Penicuik Bake Off as the next House Competition for a 
chance to win Excellence and Pride Points as well as fundraise!   
The Penicuik Bake off is on Wednesday 10th May, after school till 5pm in the Home Ec 
Department!   
You have until Friday 5th May to pair up with a member of staff in the same house. There is a 
limited space of 20 pairs on a first come first serve basis. On the day, you will bake something 
(this is a surprise!) which will be judged by external judges. The Home Ec department will be 
providing ingredients and guidance. All the baked products will be sold at the bake sale at 
lunch in the assembly hall the next day.  
Please sign up on the sign up sheet in room 15 (Home Economics) or ask the member of staff 
you have invited to send an email to Ms Gungui.  
Ms Gungui 
  
 
EDINBURGH COLLEGE TASTER SESSIONS - Invitations to Apply 
If you noted interest in one of the following courses at Edinburgh College/attended a Taster 
Session there last month, we have now been notified whether or not you have been 
successful: 
NPA Construction 
SCP Automotive 
SCP Electrical Skills 
SFW Engineering Skills 
VTCT Hair and Beauty 
A list containing this information has been put up in the guidance corridor and shared with all 
guidance staff. 
If you have been invited to apply for your course, you should now follow the individualised link 
sent to you by the college.The restricted link should not be shared and only those on the 
list as 'invited to apply' will have their applications accepted.  
We understand that it will be disappointing for the young people who are not being offered the 
opportunity to apply at this point. The college will notify us should further opportunities 
become available.   
Ms McLennan 
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BRONZE DofE 
Can anyone who still has kit they borrowed for the day walk please return it ASAP! 
Mr Merson 
 
RLSS NATIONAL POOL LIFEGUARD 
Please find details below for you to complete you RLSS National Pool Lifeguard inc First 
Aid at Work 
Bookings are open for the course which runs from Monday July 3rd to Saturday July 8th and 
the cost is £221.00 for under 18s and £255.00 for 18 years plus. 
It will take place at the Lasswade Centre, Bonnyrigg and for further information or to book 
please contact darren.mcgregor@midlothian.gov.uk or visit any Leisure Centre. 
   
Scott Montgomery| Active Schools Coordinator (Penicuik) 
07785 362 531 
scott.montgomery@midlothian.gov.uk 
activeschools@midlothian.gov.uk 
Active Schools Days (Wed & Thu) 

  

 
 

mailto:darren.mcgregor@midlothian.gov.uk
mailto:scott.montgomery@midlothian.gov.uk
mailto:activeschools@midlothian.gov.uk

